
Supplemental Information for Washington Department of Ecology 
 
Information about Washington’s nonpoint program and our efforts to “use the right tool” 
when dealing with Category 5 listings can be found in our most recent 319 report at 
http://www.ecy.wa.gov/biblio/0810027.html 
 
General information about our TMDL program can be found at 
http://www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/wq/links/wq_assessments.html 
 
 


